
 

 

From: Helen Hudson [mailto:helen.hudson@ext.cemex.com]  

Sent: 16 November 2015 15:45 
To: M4 Junction 3-12 Smart Motorway 

Subject: Compulsory Aquistion Hearing 19 November 2015 

 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
I am emailing to state that we have reviewed the agenda and in particular item 7 "Representations 
from Commercial Interests"  We will not be attending the hearing but will let HE answer CEMEX's 
questions to the inspector with regards to 7bi and 7biii.  In relation to 7bii CEMEX are satisfied with 
HE's response to RR rep 1-003.  CEMEX would appreciate greater notification than 14 days of any 
temporary traffic management implementation etc along Riding Court Road in order that it can 
prepare its business operations in readiness.    
 
Kind regards  
 
Helen Hudson 
Consultant Planner  -  National Reserves Department  -  United Kingdom  
Office : (01932)583639 , Fax: (01932)568933 ,  Mobile: 07702314652 
Address: CEMEX HOUSE , Coldharbour Lane , Thorpe , Egham , Surrey TW20 8TD  
e-Mail: helen.hudson@ext.cemex.com  
www.cemex.co.uk  
Think before printing. The environment is in our hands.  
 
 
This email message and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and contain 
confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy 
all copies of the original message and any attachments. Thank you.  
This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by 

Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case 

of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk. 

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for 

legal purposes. 
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